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Atchison Co Working To Renew EMS Contract

(KAIR)--Atchison County officials are working to renew a contract with Techs Inc., the Holton
based company that provides ambulance service to the county.

Commission Chair Jeff Schuele says the original contract was for three years, with an option for two
more years. There are a few minor changes in the contract, but he expects it to renew for an
additional two years.

The county's current contract with Techs Inc. expires at the end of this year.
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